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Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School

Monday 8 November 2021

Dear Jupiter Class parents

I’'m writing to inform you that Suze Wynne, Jupiter Class teacher is pregnant and is expecting her
baby in February.

We have appointed a teacher called Hugh Mohammed, who is a highly skilled and experienced year 5
teacher who will be joining our school this week. Hugh will officially be taking over as Jupiter Class
teacher from Monday 22 November 2021.

Hugh will be spending time in Jupiter class from this week getting to know the children and will be
meeting with Suze to ensure that there is a smooth transition. Suze is planning on working in the
school until January, so will be on hand to support the handover.

Suze has informed the children today and the class have also met Hugh. You will have the
opportunity to meet Hugh when he takes the children out at the end of the day at some point this
week and next. Hugh is extremely excited about working with your children and has some exciting
ideas for building relationships.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. | know you will join me in wishing
Suze all the best with her exciting news and welcoming Hugh to our school.

Best wishes

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher



